
Hello 8th grade parents, 
 
Israel just made an announcement that all arrivals from abroad have to 
self-quarantine upon arrival for 14 days. There are several unanswered questions 
and we are reaching out to our trip provider for clarification to determine impact on 
our trip scheduled in April. We will be in touch as soon as we possibly can.  
 
Thank you for your patience as we gather information. 
 
Sincerely, 
Cheryl, Becky and Scott 

 


